
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
Monday May 09th, 2022 

7 PM- Varnville Town Hall 95 E. Palmetto Ave. 

  
 The Town of Varnville will hold a public hearing in regards to ordinance #2022-01 (LRWS)  An ordinance 

to amend the original franchise ordinance dated October 15, 2018 between the Town of Varnville and 

Lowcountry Regional Water System. The amendment shall increase the franchise fee charged by the 

Town of Varnville to LRWS from 0% to equal a total fee of 5%. 

 

 

First Reading Ordinance # 2022-01;                    February 14, 2022 

Public Hearing Ordinance # 2022-01;                  May 09, 2022 (Proposed) 

Second / Final Reading Ordinance # 2022-01;  May 09, 2022 (Proposed)  

 

Nathaniel A. Shaffer, Mayor 


